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Greetings WB Families: 
 
We are so excited to share that Santa has reached out to 
us from the North Pole. He knows that many boys and 
girls will not have the same opportunities to visit with him 
this year due to COVID. He asked if he could stop by our 
drive-thru late this Tuesday afternoon for a quick socially 
distanced visit. He is sending a few elves ahead of his visit 
to help the West Branch staff get ready. We hear that in 
addition to Santa, there will be music, gifts, treats and hot 
chocolate. 
 
This event is for all students PreK- 12. Santa says 
everyone has been so patient and understanding during 
this difficult school year so far. From our youngest 
preschoolers to our Seniors finishing up their last year with 
us, everyone will be treated to Santa’s goodies. If one of 
our WB students has a younger sibling not yet in school, 
Santa will have a little something for them as well.  
 
Our drive-thru will open on Tuesday, December 22​nd 
starting at 4:30 p.m. Tomorrow we will post on our 
Facebook page and website the schedule as well as traffic 
logistics. 
 
Hope to see you there! 


